
Dear Presidents and Secretaries, 
 
The District Finance Committee for 9510 has prepared a Budget for the 2020/21 year which 
has been sent to the Presidents Elect for approval. 
For your information the email, Budget, method of approval and other documentation sent 
to them is attached. 
   
Best Regards, 
David Jones 
District Governor Elect 9510 (2020-21) 
Rotary Club of Mitcham 
Email: davjon@internode.on.net 
Tel: 0427 026 887 

 
 
  
  

  
Dear Presidents Elect, 
District 9510 Budget 
One of the responsibilities of the District Finance Committee each year is 
to prepare a budget of district expenditures in cooperation with the 
incoming district governor and submit a budget to clubs prior to its 
approval at a meeting of incoming club presidents which, in D9510, will be 
the District Assembly on Sunday 3rd May 2020. 
  
  
Consequently, this email contains: 

• A copy of the proposed budget for 2020/2021. 

• A Budget Statement outlining the considerations made when making the budget and 
setting our District Dues at $100 per member. 

• A Notice of Resolution required for the adoption of the Budget. 
• Voting options and procedures. 

  
I encourage you to take the time to read the Budget Statement to understand the establishment of 
Budget which has been challenging process given we are bringing two Districts together. I thank the 
Finance Committee for their diligence in this process. 
  
If, after reading the information provided, you have any queries please direct them in the first 
instance to either: 

• Stephen Noble          treasurer@rotary9500.org 
• Bruce Richardson     d9520.treasurer@gmail.com 
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While a copy of this email is sent to current Presidents and Secretaries, the responsibility for 
approval rests with Presidents Elect. 
Thank you for your commitment to the 2020/21 Rotary year and I look forward to working with you 
all. 
  
Best Regards, 
David Jones 
District Governor Elect 9510 (2020-21) 
Rotary Club of Mitcham 
Email: davjon@internode.on.net 
Tel: 0427 026 887 
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